
 

 

1/11/2016 
 
 
Margaret Mechum 
By email:  Margaret Mechum <fyi-request-4675-1fe4b480@requests.fyi.org.nz> 

 
 
Dear Margaret 
 
OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT 16.47 – POSTDOCTORAL POSITIONS IN ARTS  
 
I refer to your e-mail dated 29 October 2016 in which you asked “How many postdoctoral positions are 
currently funded by the University of Canterbury in the arts and social sciences”. 
 
The University of Canterbury currently has two postdoctoral positions in the arts and social sciences; these are 
funded externally. 
 
 

 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
Tom Norcliffe 
Information and Records Manager 
 


